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Benjamin Buckley

From: JJ Hill-Wood <jjhillwood@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, September 8, 2023 1:45 PM
To: Historic District Commission (Staff)
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Opinion on 2241 (2245) Wabash - September 13 hearing

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hello. I am the owner of 2235/37 Wabash Street which is immediately to the south of 2241 Wabash. I am 100% in favor 
of the side porch and rear addition being proposed by Courtney Jantzen and Paul Van Lewen.  
 
I hope that the proposed design satisfies the Commission's criteria as Courtney and Paul are wonderful neighbors and a 
very positive presence on the block.  
 
Regards, 
 
Julian Hill-Wood 


